
From: doh.sm.NYSPHEP <NYSPHEP@health.ny.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:10 PM 
 
Subject: Public Health Corps Fellowship Program Contracts - Extension Notification 
 

ITS ADVISES CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We are pleased to announce that we are awarding a time extension for the Public Health Corps 
Fellowship Program contracts through June 30, 2024.   
  
In addition, we may be able to provide supplements to counties who require additional funding to 
continue activities through June 30, 2024.   
  
To request additional funding, you must send an email to nysphep@health.ny.gov no later than 
Monday, December 5, 2022. 

 Please indicate the total amount your county is requesting and provide a high-level cost 
breakdown (see example below).   

 We will then compile all requests to evaluate against available grant funding, and send out a 
second communication to let you all know. 

  
If we do not receive a response from your county by Monday, December 5, 2022 it will be understood 
that you do not require additional funds, and we will process an amendment to extend your contract 
through June 30, 2024. 
  
Example: 
$18,769 requested 

 $13,125 Graduate Fellow, $25 per hour x 35 hours/week x 15 weeks  

 $3,938 Fringe (30%)  

 $1,706 IDC (10% MTDC) 
  
  
Cori Lewis 
Grants Administration, Office of Public Health 
150 Broadway, Suite 516 
Menands, NY 12204 
P: 518-408-2063 
Email: cori.lewis@health.ny.gov 
  
  
  
 

mailto:NYSPHEP@health.ny.gov
mailto:nysphep@health.ny.gov
mailto:cori.lewis@health.ny.gov

